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12th February 2021-Home Learners  

 

Returning to School 

I know how hard it is trying to educate your children at home and many parents are starting to ask when they can 

bring their children back to school. Unfortunately, we remain closed to all children apart from those of critical 

workers and identified families after the half term. The Government plan to make an announcement on the          

22nd February regarding the possible reopening of school from the Monday 8th March. It is possible that they may 

instruct we have a phased reopening over time to different year groups. Once we are able, we will open to all 

children and we will let you know as soon as plans are confirmed.   

In the meantime, if we can offer any help and support please call school. 

 

This Week’s Home Stars Are:         

The staff who are supporting home learning have identified these children this week who have done amazingly well.  

We will be send or deliver their certificates. Well done! 

Jacob   Reception 

Emily   Year 1 

Esme  Year 1 

Kemdiche Year 1 

Lola  Year 4 

Aya  Year 4 

Cameron Year 4 

Michael  Year 4 

Imogen  Year 5 

David  Year 5 

Raffaele  Year 5 

Tymoteusz Year 5 

 

 

 

 

 

 


